
From: Cyndy Holda
To: Stephen Kayota
Bcc: Mike Murray
Subject: Meeting Request
Date: 03/16/2010 01:46 PM
Attachments: 03122010 EPA NOA Published.doc

Dr. Kayota,
At this point in the process, sharing photos with Mike or discussing human aspects of
the village beaches "as background" is the equivalent to making comments regarding
the DEIS of the Off-Road Vehicle Mgmt. Planning process.  Mike has always valued
hearing all points of view on the issue, and is indeed, the most transparent NPS
Superintendent I have ever worked with on any NPS issue.  But, during the public
comment period, he is not permitted to have those kinds of discussions at this point
in the process with you or any of the other stakeholders.  

It is appropriate, and needed, for you and others to submit this kind of information
along with your comments if you wish those comments, photographs, etc. to be
considered.  I'm sure Mike would be happy to meet with you and others after the
public comment period is closed to further discuss how the park will manage this
issue.  

Please be advised that comments submitted on PEPC, via hard copy (written letters),
or verbally at a meeting are all given equal consideration. If attending the public
meeting is not something you prefer to engage in, submission of your comments will
be given equal consideration.  The press release contains all the relevant information
as to how to comment.  

Cyndy M. Holda
Public Affairs Specialist
Cape Hatteras NS/Fort Raleigh NHS/Wright Brothers NM
252-473-2111 ext. 148
252-216-6455 cell
252-473-2595 fax
Email: cyndy_holda@nps.gov

▼ "Stephen Kayota" <kayota@cox.net>

"Stephen Kayota"
<kayota@cox.net> 

03/16/2010 09:39 AM

To <Cyndy_Holda@nps.gov>

cc

Subject Re: Purpose of Meeting?

Hi Cindy:
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National Park Service News Release


For Immediate Release:  DATE:  March 12, 2010

CONTACT: 252-473-2111 ext. 148


EPA Notice of Availability for Draft Environmental Impact Statement 


for Cape Hatteras National Seashore’s ORV Management Plan 


The National Park Service (NPS) announces that the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) Notice of Availability for the Draft Environmental Impact Statement for the Cape Hatteras National Seashore Off-Road Vehicle Management Plan (DEIS) has been published in the Federal Register (see section “EIS No. 20100072, Draft EIS, NPS, NC” within the notice).  The EPA NOA officially initiates the 60-day public comment period on the DEIS.  


The DEIS evaluates the impacts of several alternatives for regulations and procedures that would carefully manage off-road vehicle (ORV) use/access in the National Seashore to protect and preserve natural and cultural resources and natural processes, to provide a variety of visitor use experiences while minimizing conflicts among various users, and to promote the safety of all visitors.  


Electronic copies of the DEIS are available for public review on the NPS Planning, Environment and Public Comment (PEPC) web site for the project at:   http://parkplanning.nps.gov/caha.  A limited number of hard copies of the DEIS will be available at the Seashore headquarters, 1401 National Park Drive, Manteo, NC  27954, or a copy may be requested, as long as supplies last, from Mike Murray, Superintendent, Cape Hatteras National Seashore, 1401 National Park Drive, Manteo, NC  27954.  Copies have been provided to local libraries in Manteo, Kill Devil Hills, Hatteras Village, and Ocracoke, North Carolina.


The NPS will accept comments on the DEIS until midnight (Mountain Daylight Time) May 11, 2010.  Electronic comments may be submitted online at the NPS Planning, Environment and Public Comment (PEPC) web site by visiting http://parkplanning.nps.gov/caha, clicking on *Open for Comment, clicking on the Off-Road Vehicle Management Plan /EIS, and then clicking on Comment on Document.  NPS encourages commenting electronically through PEPC.  If you wish to submit your written comments in hard copy (e.g. in a letter), you may send  them by U.S. Postal Service or other mail delivery service or hand-deliver them to:  Mike Murray, Superintendent, Cape Hatteras National Seashore, 1401 National Park Drive, Manteo, NC 27954.  Oral statements and written comments will also be accepted during the hearing-style public meetings.  Comments will not be accepted by fax, email, or in any other way than those specified above.  Bulk comments in any format (hard copy or electronic) submitted on behalf of others will not be accepted.  Dates, times, and locations of the hearing style public meetings will be announced in a press release, email announcements, and http://parkplanning.nps.gov/caha. 

“I appreciate the intense interest in this important issue and look forward to receiving comments on the DEIS,” said Superintendent Murray. “Now that the EPA notice has been published, we will schedule hearing-style public meetings in late April to receive public comments.  We will announce the meeting schedule with dates, times, and locations, as soon as the details have been confirmed.”

-NPS-




           No, I do not intend to discuss the various alternatives during 
this meeting.  I would simply like to meet with Mike and show him pictures 
of the beaches he is supporting opening to ORVs as well as discuss in broad 
terms, the human aspects of the village beaches.  Yes, we will be submitting

our written public comment, and judging by the anger level of our group 
members, there should be a lot of additional written statements.  I also 
want to discuss with Mike our members reluctance to give public comments at 
the scheduled meetings due to intimidation and fear of retribution---our 
members want assurances that their comments will stand on equal footing with

the comments given in person.  I have not asked for a minute of Mike's time 
in person or on the phone during the past 16 months and I only ask for an 
hour here.  I know that the ORV advocates have spent countless hours of his 
time during this period.    Thanks
                                        Stephen Kayota, MD
----- Original Message ----- 
From: <Cyndy_Holda@nps.gov>
To: <kayota@cox.net>
Cc: <Cyndy_Holda@nps.gov>
Sent: Monday, March 15, 2010 1:29 PM
Subject: Purpose of Meeting?

>
> Dr. Kayota,
> Mike advises he will be happy to meet with you but would like to know the
> purpose of the meeting.
>
> During the public comment period of the DEIS, from now until May 11, 2010,
> according to NPS policies, Mike will not be able to discuss the DEIS
> alternatives or the ORV issue in any great detail.
>
> The NPS will accept comments on the DEIS through the prescribed avenues in
> the press release.  I have attached a copy for your review.  I'm not sure
> if you ever received it or not with the email address change?
>
> Therefore, the purpose of the requested meeting is important for both you
> and Mike, as you may not need to come to the office to meet with Mike at
> the present time.  Please advise.
>
> (See attached file: 03122010 EPA NOA Published.doc)
>
> Cyndy M. Holda
> Public Affairs Specialist
> Cape Hatteras NS/Fort Raleigh NHS/Wright Brothers NM
> 252-473-2111 ext. 148
> 252-216-6455 cell
> 252-473-2595 fax
> Email: cyndy_holda@nps.gov
> 
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